Canterbury Earthquake
Recovery Authority

13 FEB 2013 Reference: CER/492

Jessica Adams
Fyi-request-713-3ab089a9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Jessica
Re: Request under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 request received on 24 December 2012.
You requested the following:

‘I now request the release of the information that was supplied to
Cabinet identifying the issues in meeting the April 2013 Exit deadline
and leading to a review of the Crown seftlement date.

I would also request the issue of the Cabinet discussion papers
related to the decision to extend the April 2013 Exit deadline, the
change of the Crown settlement date and any specific criteria related
to this.”

| have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit for
deciding on your request by an additional twenty working days.

The extension is required because there are necessary consultations before a decision can
be made on your request.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Jacinda Lean
General Manager, Office of the Chief Executive
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